From: FISMA DIRECTOR GENERAL mardi 31 mai 2022 16:12
To:

Subject: FW: Aircraft Leasing Ireland EU Visit

Dear

Thank you for your email and apologies for the late reply, your original email was missed. Would you be able to meet Mr Berrigan on Thursday 2^{rs} June at 17.15 hrs?

Kind regards,





DG FISMA - Directorate-General for Financial Stability, Financial Services and Capital Markets Union



The views expressed in this e-mail are my own and may not, under any discussions, be interpreted as stating an official position of the European Commission.

From:

Date: 30 May 2022 at 13:25:01 CEST

To: "BERRIGAN John (FISMA)"

Cc:

Subject: FW: Aircraft Leasing Ireland EU Visit

Dear

If possible we would be grateful if you could respond on meeting request for later this week

Best regards,

SMBC Aviation Capital





Fram:

Sent: 23 May 2022 17:55

Ta:

Cc:

Subject: Aircraft Leasing Ireland EU Visit

Dear John,

I am writing to you

Aircraft Leasing Ireland, the representative body of all the major aircraft leasing companies based in Ireland, which is the global hub for aircraft lessors who provide c.50% of aircraft to airlines around the world.

Following our very constructive and informative meeting with you and your team in Brussels in March, there have been many developments in relation to both Russia and Taxonomy.

We are planning to visit Brussels between the 31° May and 2nd June and following discussions and guidance from Henrik Hololei, Director-General Move, whom we are also meeting, we would like to meet with you and your team again during these days at a time that is convenient to you. I will be accompanied by

FPG Amentum, who was instrumental in Aircraft Leasing Ireland's submission to the EU on Taxonomy.

If possible to please let us know some suitable time slots to meet with you and your team, either separately or together on both topics. We fully appreciate this is a very busy time at the EU Commission, however, we believe regular communication and cooperation during these unprecedented times will be beneficial to all.

We look forward to hearing from you.



This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender by replying to this email and then delete it from your system.

No reliance may be placed upon this email without written confirmation of its contents and any liability arising from such reliance without written confirmation is hereby excluded.

Whilst all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission, opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. No responsibility is accepted by SMBC Aviation Capital in this regard and the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers appropriate.

Please see <u>www.smbc_aero</u> for further information.	
********************************	***
